
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Admissions to Reception  

(4yr Old Provision) 

Currently Liverpool City Council arrange Reception places.  

https://liverpool.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-admissions/school-search/primary-
schools/lister-infants-school/ 

If your child starts Primary school in September 2025, you have until the 15th January 
to apply for a school of your choice.  Children start primary school in 2023 if they were 
born between 1st September 2019 and 31st August 2020. 

If you need any more information, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

Reception Appeals  

If you do not receive a place in your preferred school, there will be an option at the end 
of your admissions letter to appeal the decision.  You can contact the local council for 
more information on this.   

https://liverpool.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-admissions/appeals/  

 You must submit the notice of appeal form by 17th May 2025. 
 Appeal hearings to be held in June and July 2025. 

 

Summer Born Deferment Advice 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/summer-born-children-school-admission   
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